
The BeBop Channel Corporation Announces Its Third Annual Shareholders
Meeting on Thursday, October 27, 2022

New York, October 13, 2022 / OTC Disclosure & News Service / - The BeBop Channel
Corporation (OTC PINK: BBOP) will hold its Third Annual Shareholders Meeting on
Thursday, October 27, 2022 at 10 AM EST via Video Conference.

The meeting will cover the company’s fiscal year ending June 30, 2022.

This meeting is open to all shareholders of record as of August 31, 2022.
If you are not a shareholder of record as of August 31,2022, you may still attend the
meeting in listen-only mode, and may not participate in any Q&A. There will be no
issues up for vote at this meeting.

Please register here to receive login information:

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0sc-GvrzosGdOf_WwIp-RWn1nAHjf8itBX

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about
joining the meeting.

AGENDA

There will be no issues up for vote at this meeting

Introduction of Board of Directors & Officers
(Directors were elected by written consent in lieu of an annual meeting.)

https://pr.report/q6zta-wm
https://pr.report/q6zta-wm
https://pr.report/83lchKzv
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0sc-GvrzosGdOf_WwIp-RWn1nAHjf8itBX


State of Activities

BeBop Board Expansion Initiative

Financial Condition

State of the Company

Questions Regarding Stock Deposit Procedures

Q&A

Source: The BeBop Channel Corporation Contact: Sue Veres Royal
submit@beboptv.com (202) 302-6703 Corporate website: beboptv.com


